
 
 

Follow Up to February 27 Questions 
from Board Members Regarding Racial Profiling Report 

 
re:  Traffic Citations and Arrests Made January 1, 2017 through December 31, 2017  

and Racial Makeup of Collin College Police Department 

 
 
Question:    
 
During the presentation of the 2017 Racial Profile Report at the March 27, 2018, Board of 
Trustees meeting, Chief Financial Officer Ken Lynn was asked to provide follow up 
information on the reasons for traffic citations and arrests, and on the racial makeup of 
Collin’s Police Department. 
 
Answer:  The requested information is provided on the attached reports. 
 
 
 
 
 

Resource: 
Ken Lynn 
Chief Financial Officer 
972-758-3831 
klynn@collin.edu 
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